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Hello Families!  

  

We are now entering our 3rd month of the school year; 

it’s flying by! We have a fun yet colder month ahead of 

us. Please make sure to send your child with weather 

appropriate and labeled winter attire. If there is snow, 

they can bring their snow pants to wear at recess. Please 

also make sure your child has extra clothes in their cubby 

as well. 

 

This month, we will be focusing on the continent of 

Africa and being able to decipher the different types 

of biomes found there, which animals reside there, 

etc. We will also be introducing and learning about 

our shapes.  

 

To celebrate the season of giving thanks, we will be 

making Stone Soup. This is a European-adopted 

tradition in which many people come together, each 

with a different ingredient to create a soup that is 

shared by everyone. I will be sending out more 

information and a sign-up list, so please keep an eye 

out for that email in the next couple of weeks.  

    

 

Happy Holidays!             

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

All School 

Bulletin 

  

 

Friday November 10th 

Veterans Day (Substitute)      

- No School 

 

Friday November 17th 

Stone Soup 

 

November 22-24 

Thanksgiving Break - No 

School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 


